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Absentee Voting Period Begins October 8th 
 

CHEYENNE, WY – The regular absentee voting period for the 2024 General Election in 
Wyoming will begin on October 8th, which is 28 days before the November 5th General Election. To be 
counted, all ballots must be received by the county clerk’s office no later than 7:00 p.m. on Election Day. 

“Participating in the electoral process is a crucial part of our republic,” Secretary of State Chuck 
Gray said. “With absentee voting beginning next Tuesday, October 8th, we look forward to administering 
the 2024 General Election.”  

For information on the absentee voting period, Voter ID requirements, and more for the 2024 
Election Cycle, visit www.letsvotewyo.org. 
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